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Docket No. 50-400
License No. NPF-63

Carolina Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. Lynn W. Eury

Executive Vice President
Power Supply

P. 0. Box 1551
Raleigh, NC 27602

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 50-400/90-21

Thank you for your response of December 28, 1990 to our Notice of Violation
issued on November 30, 1990, concerning activities conducted at your Harris
facility. We have evaluated your responses to violations A and B, and reviewed
your response to violation C, in which. you did not agree with the Severity
Level IV, and stated your belief that a Severity Level V was more appropriate.

We have evaluated the responses to the violations cited above, and found that
the responses to violations A and B were satisfactory, and after careful-review
of the circumstances surrounding violation C, we concur with your assessment
that this violation should be a Severity Level V instead of a Severity Level
IV. This is based on the fact that failure.to terminate operator licenses
within 30 days upon termination of a licensed operator is not a significant
safety or environmental issue. Our records will be changed accordingly.

The responses to violations A, B, and C meet the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201,
and we will examine the implementation of your corrective actions during future
inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

CRfQW4) gr;g~
OAYIQ pq sgepl'9

David M. Verre1 1 i, Chi e f
Reactor Projects Branch 1

Division of Reactor Projects

CC: R. B. Richey, Manager
Harris Nuclear Project
Box 165
New Hill, NC 27562

(cc cont'd - see page 2)
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CC: (Continued)
C. S. Minnant
Plant General Manager
Harris Nuclear Project
Box 165
New Hill, NC 27562

C. S. Olexik, Jr., Director ..
Regulatory Compliance
Harris Nuclear Project
P. 0. Box 165
New Hill, NC 27562

Richard E. Jones
General Counsel
Carolina Power Im Light Company
P. 0. Box 1551
Raleigh, NC 27602

Dayne H. Brown, Director
Division of Radiation Protection
N. C. Department of Environment,

Health It Natural Resources
P. 0. Box 27687
Raleigh, NC 27611-7687

bcc: Document Control Desk
G. Jenkins, RII
T. Peebles, RII
D. Verrelli, RII
H. Christensen, RII
R. Becker, NRR

NRC Resident Inspector
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Route 1, Box 315B
New Hill, NC 27562
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